## **WELCOME BACK – HERE IS WHAT YOU CAN EXPECT!**



Meetings are open to members and guests. Please **RSVP** if attending in person and state that you and your guests have been fully vaccinated against Covid-19.



As of June 29<sup>th,</sup> masks are not required for those fully vaccinated but feel free to wear if it makes you more comfortable.



Color-coded wristbands will be available. These bands can be worn with the nametag or on the wrist. Please respect your fellow Rotarian's wishes.

- <u>red</u> maintain a healthy distance from other attendees
- yellow for those who are ok with fist or elbow bump for contact
- green for those who are ready for hugs and hand shakes



For those needing to pay for lunch, we will provide the option to prepay online to avoid congestion in the lobby. **PAYMENT LINK** 

To invite a prospective member please contact Fiona Ronyai

## Please give me space.



The banquet staff will arrange tables and seating in accordance with regional health guidelines and best practices and we will follow state-mandated protocol.

Extra seating will be set so reserving seats on either side is an option if you need extra space. Just throw a napkin over the neighboring chair indicating that you do not wish someone to sit directly next to you.